
 

Dimensions Trampoline Club 

Video/Photography Policy 

Updated March 2022 

Due to change of venue, and, our new diary of sessions, we have reviewed the 

Dimensions policy of Video and Photography in accordance with British 

Gymnastics' Policies & Procedures  https://www.british-

gymnastics.org/docman/footer-menu-items/governance-documents/11240-

photography-policy-v1-0-march-2020/file.  This is to help protect the privacy of 

all gymnasts and coaches within the club. 

We do not always have sole use of the viewing gallery/hall during our 

sessions and cannot always observe who is videoing/photographing your 

children. For the protection of your children and our staff/volunteers, please 

read and adhere to the following. 

Gymnasts: 

We appreciate that some of you need to bring your mobile phones with you so 

you can contact parents/guardians if needed. However: 

1. Mobile phones should be left with your belongings during the session; in a 

bag or pocket, not loose on the floor. Dimensions cannot take responsibility for 

loss or damage to mobiles phones during the sessions. 

2. During “Club” Sessions, no videoing/photography of your moves with 

personal devices will be allowed. The club has an iPad on which moves can be 

recorded during the session. This is of great value to the gymnast to see and 

analyse their performance, but these are deleted regularly. 

3. If you particularly wish to record a move to show family/friends this can be 

done at the end of your session during “Do What You Like” with the 

supervision and permission of the coach. If your videos or photos have other 

club members/Coaches in them, please do NOT post them on any social media 



sites.  If you consider carefully where the person filming stands and the 

position of the spotters/coaches, it should be possible to only have yourself in 

the image/video. 

4. Competition Squad members are allowed to use their own personal devices 

to video their routines/moves by either their training buddy or coach, BUT this 

must be on their own device and you MUST have permission from your coach. 

This is for personal training use only. It is highly unlikely that your video/Photo 

will not have a coach or other Squad members in it, so it is NOT allowed to be 

posted anywhere on any social media sites and should be deleted after use.   

Parents/Guardians 

We understand that your child will be performing some fantastic moves during 

their sessions; however, we request that you follow these guidelines to assist 

us in protecting the privacy and safety of other gymnasts and coaches. 

Therefore: 

Please DO NOT take photos or videos from up in the Gallery. Should you wish 

to video/photograph your child performing a move, you are welcome to come 

down to the hall 10 minutes before your child’s session finishes, where we 

would be happy to arrange for your child to perform the move/routine so it 

can be recorded/photographed with the permission and supervision of their 

coach.  

Competition Squad members can request their routines to be filmed by a 

responsible adult in the gallery for training purposes only, in preparation for a 

competition.  You should always ensure you have permission of the Coach first. 

This is so the Coaches can be aware of who will be videoing and when. 

This new guideline is for the protection of all children and coaches within the 

club. 
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